
Announcing a  
Community Meeting to Discuss

MPD’s Planned Move  
to Near Southeast

When

Wednesday, July 18 / 6:30 pm
Where

St. Mark’s Episcopal Church (Nave)
3rd and A Streets, SE  
(behind the Library of Congress)

Background
The Metropolitan Police Department and the Office of Property Manage-
ment are planning the move of MPD’s Headquarters, First District, Nar-
cotics and Special Investigations Division, and Special Operations Division 
to 225 Virginia Avenue, SE (the former Washington Post  and Washington Star 
plant) in 2009-2010. Come to the Town Hall meeting to learn about the 
schedule, building renovations, parking, and other information.

Special Guest
Join Ward 6 Councilmember Tommy Wells to discuss other public 
safety concerns and topics.
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MPD’s future home at 225 Virginia 
Avenue, SE, in Near Southeast.

To learn more about the planned 
move to 225 Virginia Avenue and 
other changes taking place at the 
MPD, please visit our newsroom at 
www.mpdc.dc.gov.

For more on the Near Southeast 
neighborhood, its history, and 
future development, please visit 
www.jdland.com/dc.


